
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 9:44 AM 
'Doug Young ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20240032-SU 

Good morning Doug and Joyce Young, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/25/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02377-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Charlie Smith II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure 

-----Original Message-----
From: Doug Young <sentinelsuites@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 5:02 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc. state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Board Members, 

We again object to the EU application for a variety of reasons. First of all we thought this was settled business. How 
many times do we all have to go through process, every two years? 
If and when Charlotte County determines that there is a definite need for city sewer service on our island then Charlotte 
County should provide it and not abdicate their responsibility to the citizenry by passing it off to some opportunist with 
a solution looking for a problem to solve. 
What makes EU qualified for a project of this magnitude. If in fact a sewer system is deemed necessary why not solicit 
bids from companies that actually have experience and a track record that we all can look at so we can make an 
informed decision. 
In conclusion this sewer proposition is something that the vast majority don't want, it has yet to be determined 
necessary, and if it is Charlotte County should be the entity that provides it. 
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Thanks for listening, 
 
Doug & Joyce Young 
221 N Gulf Blvd 
6 Pointe Way 




